
 

 

 

April 29, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Walla Walla Relocate E911 Emergency Telecomm in fiscal year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is Walla Walla County, located at 314 W. Main St Ste 203, PO 

Box 1506, Walla Walla, WA 99362, 

 

The funding would be used for relocating the current location of the county’s multi-agency E911 

Emergency Telecommunications Facility has been identified as a targeted damage site, as it lies in the 

collapse path of a multi-story brick structure that could render the site a total catastrophic loss to 

emergency services, dispatch personnel, law enforcement capabilities, and public access to requests for 

fire, emergency medical services and rescue.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Newhouse 

Member of Congress


